
 

 

 

District 10 Technology Grant Program – 2022-2023 

The District 10 Lions will provide a matching grant of up to $500.00 to be used for the 

purposes of purchasing technology infrastructure to increase club communication, 

enhance record keeping, and provide support equipment to clubs in District 10 in order 

to assist in the promotion of the mission of Lions in their local communities.   

Clubs who apply for the matching grant must be current with District 10 and Lions 

International dues and be in good standing with District 10 and Lions International. 

This grant will be available until June 30, 2023. A requesting club may only apply for 

one grant from the District. 

The grant application must be submitted by the current President of the District 10 

Lions Club and have the approval of the club membership in order to apply. (provide an 

official copy of meeting minutes with the application) 

The requesting club must submit proof of their qualified expenses (receipts) to the 

District Grant Administrator in order for the grant funds to be released. All items 

purchased shall become property of the requesting club and shall be used primarily for 

the purposes of official Lions Club activities. All items purchased shall be maintained by 

the requesting club when it pertains to warranties, upgrades, regular maintenance. 

Items that require regular supplies shall be provided by the requesting club. 

  

Qualifying Expenses: 

Laptop Computers, Computer Accessories, Printers, Scanners, Internet Service 

Products (Routers, WiFi Hardware), Communication Technology Services (i.e. Zoom, 

Teams), Communication Technology Accessories, Computer Technology Software (i.e. 

Microsoft Office Word, Excel, Power Point), Accounting Software (i.e. Quicken, 

QuickBooks). 

If your request for technology infrastructure or supplies does not include any of the 

items listed above, please contact the District Grant Administrator for approval before 

applying for the grant request.  



 

 

District 10 Technology Grant Application 

 

LIONS CLUB: _______________________________________ 

LIONS CLUB PRESIDENT: ______________________________ 

GRANT REQUEST AMOUNT: _______________ 

DESCRIPTION OF ITEMS TO BE PURCHASED (list items): __________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Club President Signature: ____________________________ 

Club President Contact: (phone) _________________ (email) _____________________________ 

(address) __________________________________________________________________________ 

Date of Application: ________________________ 

 

Submit Grant Application and supporting documents to: 

(Mail) District 10 Lions, Treasurer Mike Smock, 100 Jylha Road, Negaunee MI  49866-9566 

(Email) mdsmock77@outlook.com  (phone) 906-458-2137 

------------------------------------ (do not write below this line) ---------------------------------       

Technology Grant: 

_____ APPROVED  _____ NOT APPROVED 

 

District Grant Administrator Signature: __________________________________ 

GRANT AMOUNT APPROVED: ________________ 

Date of Grant Approval: ___________________________ 
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District 10 Technology Grant Committee 

 

All grant requests are required to be reviewed by the District 10 Technology Grant 

Committee. The committee shall consist of a District Grant Administrator and two 

other committee members from the District 10 Cabinet. All applications submitted to 

the District will be assessed to ensure that all requests fall within the necessary 

requirements of the grant. The District Grant Administrator and the other members of 

the committee will communicate with the requesting clubs if the committee needs 

additional information prior to approving the grant request.  

 

District 10 Technology Grant Committee Members 

District Grant Administrator: 

District Treasurer Mike Smock 

100 Jylha Road 

Negaunee, MI 49866-9566 

906-458-2137 
mdsmock77@outlook.com 

 

Committee Member: 

2VDG Scott Kwarciany 

56 Tipperary Road 

Gladstone, MI 49837-2491 

906-280-1503 

scottkwarciany@hotmail.com 

  

 

Committee Member: 

PDG Joe Maki 

1701 Lakeshore Drive 

Gladstone, MI 49837-1244 

906-280-4372 

joemaki80@gmail.com 
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